
CITY OF LEAVENWORTH 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Leavenworth City Council will conduct a 
public hearing on Six-Year Transportation Improvement Plan, on Tuesday, 
JUNE 9, 2015 at 6:45 p.m. at the Leavenworth City Hall, 700 US Highway 
2.  The public is invited to attend said hearing.   
 
 
 Chantell R. Steiner 
 Finance Director/City Clerk 
 CITY OF LEAVENWORTH 
 
 
 
Published on June 3, 2015. 
 

 
 
 
 


